
Liquor Licensing Board meeting on
April 7 cancelled

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

     In view of the latest development of coronavirus disease 2019
(COVID-19), and to align with the Government’s anti-epidemic measures, the
Liquor Licensing Board announced today (March 29) that open hearings
scheduled for April 7 have been cancelled. Further arrangements will be made
for the affected open hearing cases. 
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